

Post Office Box 7312 Gilford, New Hampshire 03247-7312

Telephone: 603-527-3533

E-Mail: scholarship@lrscholarship.org
Web Site: www.lrscholarship.org

June 16, 2020

Kiwanis Club of Laconia Attention: Treasurer and Steve Loughlin PO Box 757 Laconia, NH 03247

Kiwanis Club of Laconia Award Donation and a donation from BES to the Kiwanis Scholarship in memory of Roger Webster

Dear Kiwanians,

We would like to thank you and all the members of the Kiwanis Club of Laconia for your donation of **\$4,500.00** which was used for the 2020 Kiwanis scholarship awards. We are also in receipt of a donation from the Belmont Elementary School in memory of Roger Webster. The BES Sunshine fund sent the donation in Roger's memory as his daughter is a member of the elementary school staff and they wanted to make a donation in his honor as a gift to her.

As we celebrate our 65th year of awarding scholarships, it is so wonderful to see that the Laconia Kiwanis Club is still there with us continuing to support the young people of the Lakes Region in their pursuit of higher education as they were back in 1956 when we started. Throughout these years, there have been so many very deserving area students who have been able to continue their educational goals as a result of the generosity of the Laconia Kiwanis Club. Thank you for all that you do for us and the community!

Sincerely,

Paulette Loughlin Executive Director

*We are a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. For federal income tax purposes, we have not provided you with any valuable goods or services in exchange for your donation; therefore, it should be fully deductible under IRS regulations. We suggest you keep a copy of this letter with your tax records. Our tax identification number is 02-6012236.